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Study
Halton Region has completed a Schedule B Class Environmental Assessment Study 
for Navy Street and Water Street Wastewater Pumping Stations and Collection 
System in the Town of Oakville.  The preferred alternative is to build a new Water 
Street Wastewater Pumping Station while decommissioning the exisiting Navy 
Street and Water Street Wastewater Pumping Stations. 

A Public Information Centre was held on Thursday, March 20, 2014 at the Oakville 
Public Library.  Input and comments received from residents and other interested 
stakeholders were incorporated into the study report (the Project File).

Process
The Notice of Completion and the Project File will be placed on public record 
for a 30 day review period beginning on May 26, 2014 and ending on June 25, 
2014.  Halton Region intends to proceed with the implementation, subject to the 
completion of this study as well as all necessary permits and approvals.

A paper copy of the Project File will be available for public review at the 
following locations:

Town of Oakville
Clerk’s Department
1225 Trafalgar Road, Oakville
Mon. - Fri. 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

Oakville Public Library - Central
120 Navy Street, Oakville
Mon. - Thurs. 9:30 am - 9:00 pm
Fri.- Sat. 9:30 am - 5:00 pm
Sun. 1:00 pm - 5:00 pm

The Regional Municipality of Halton
Citizen’s Reference Library, 1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, Mon. - Fri. 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

The electronical copy of the Project File is also available at the following site: 
Halton.ca/EAs

NOTICE OF COMPLETION

Navy Street and Water Street Wastewater  
Pumping Stations and Collection System

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study

Minister of the Environment
135 St. Clair Avenue West, 12th Floor
Toronto, ON M4V 1P5

Beaver
10 x 142

May 08, 2014

Comments
Please provide any written comments to Halton Region’s Project Manager, Mickey 
Liu by June 25, 2014. If outstanding concerns with this project cannot be resolved 
in discussion with Halton Region, a person or party may request that the Minister 
of the Environment make an order for the project to comply with Part II of the 
Environmental Assessment Act (referred to as a Part II Order). Written Part II Order 
requests must be submitted to the Minister of the Environment before June 25, 2014 
at the following address:

A copy of Part II Order requests 
must also be sent to:
Mickey Liu, P.Eng.
Project Manager, 
Halton Region
Phone: 905-825-6000 ext. 7235
E-mail: mickey.liu@halton.ca

This Notice was first issued on May 8, 2014.


